
June 26, 2020  

 

 

To: Students, Faculty, and Staff 

 of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 

 and College of Arts and Sciences 

 

Continuation of restrictions on activities under Stage Orange 
 

 Since Monday, June 15, the Graduate School and College of Arts and Sciences have 

been observing restrictions on activities under Stage Orange. Dr. Fukuda, executive director 

and chair of the UTokyo coronavirus task force, has announced that, as of Monday, June 29, 

the university-wide status will remain at level 1. In light of this, the Graduate School and 

College of Arts and Sciences will remain in Stage Orange. 

 We ask that you continue to follow the Graduate School and College of Arts and 

Sciences’ current policies regarding the novel coronavirus. 

 

Kunihiro Ohta 

 

Dean of the Graduate School of Arts and Sciences 

and College of Arts and Sciences  

 

 

 


